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At 10:00 PM this evening the Brazosport Water Authority was informed by Texas Commission 

on Environmental Quality (TCEQ) of a potential Primary Amebic Meningoencephalitis in the 

water supply. At the request of the TCEQ, the Brazosport Water Authority is issuing a Do Not 

Use advisory for all water in the following cities Lake Jackson, Freeport, Angleton, Brazoria, 

Richwood, Oyster Creek, Clute, Rosenberg, Dow Chemical, TDCJ Clemens and TDCJ Wayne 

Scott. We will continue to work with the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) and the Texas 

Department of State Health Services (DSHS) and TCEQ to ensure the water supply is restored 

to normal use as quickly as possible. The Brazosport Water Authority will continue to provide 

updates to the public as we work to resolve this situation. 
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